
we would 
like to 

invite you 
to our 
loose 

parts play 
day in may. 

please 
come 

along and 
join us on  
Wednesday 

11th May 
9.45 - 

10.30am 
for some 
outdoor 
play with 
our new 
loose 
parts.



loose parts is 
outdoor play with 

materials and objects that 
were going to be thrown away, 
but instead we are using them 

in our creative play.

please can you donate scrap resources to help 
develop the materials we have for our play.

These can include any of the following:

shells                                  wooden spoons
stones                                  pegs
cotton reels                       buckets
crates                                  cake tins
plastic flower pots            potato mashers
pots and pans                      spatulas
tubing                                  ribbon
Funnels                               plastic cups
guttering                            wood scraps
cones                                  tyres
pipes                                    tarpaulin

Thank you to the 
opal pupil group 
for all their hard 
work bringing 
loose parts to 
our playground.

We look forward 
to playing with you 
in may!

BUilding a den

Playing together!
Rolling in the 
tubing is fun!

thank you to all 
our parents and 
carers who  
supported the PSA 
fundraising events 
last year. With the 
money raised we 
have been able to 
introduce loose 
parts to our 
playground and 
have  purchased a 
container for it 
all to be stored 
in.


